Steven SeEe

From: Kaylynn Polley <kaylynnpolley@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 2:07 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Kaylynn Polley in Support of H-5712

Committee Members,

I strongly support House Bill 5712 to allow Fusion Voting. Here's why:

Voters will be able to choose the party that best aligns with their values
Minor parties could have more of a role and bring more voters in
Cross-ideological coalitions can stand together

Potential to re-engage voters who disagree with the two party system

Let's give voters a little more of a voice to demonstrate their values.
Thank you,

Kaylynn Polley
West Warwick Rl



